
 

 

Water Tank Approved at St. Stephen Church 

 

Annapolis, March 15, 2023 - This morning the Maryland State Board of 

Public Works met to review a $55,000 grant to the St. Stephen’s Catholic 

Church for the acquisition, planning, design, construction, repair, 

renovation, reconstruction, site improvement, and capital equipping of a 

water tank at their property in Kingsville.  We are happy to inform you that 

the grant was approved.  We believe this project is very important to the 

entire community of Kingsville that does not have public water.  We are 

happy to have worked with St. Stephen’s Church, the Kingsville Volunteer 

Fire Company, and the Greater Kingsville Civic Association on the 

approval of this water tank that will serve Kingsville at large.   

 

We are committed to maintaining the rural character of Kingsville as well 

as supporting local communities.   


